Dear Erasmus+ partners,
 
Please take note, that GEA College will accept incoming students from your intuitions in the SUMMER SEMESTER 2020/2021 only, and not in the winter/fall semester 20721.
 
The email below was sent to you in January, I am sending it again.
 
All the relevant information is also listed on our webpage: https://gea-college.si/en/information-package-for-incoming-students/
 
The change was our Deans decision, I do hope it does not change your students plans too much.
 
Best

